
 
 

News Release from Mayor Tom Peckett 

 

August 16, 2017 
 
Today in Arnprior, Premier Kathleen Wynne announced that Ontario will add an additional 36 
beds at the Grove, Arnprior and District Nursing Home, which would expand from 60 to 96 beds. 
The Premier also announced that the home has been approved for redevelopment and, once 
complete, will be a modern, comfortable and restorative place for residents to live.  
 
The project is expected to begin construction in 2018 and to be completed by 2020. 

 


